
 

 
 

THE NOVA SCOTIA BARRISTERS’ SOCIETY 
hereby gives notice that, further to the suspension of 

THERESA O’LEARY 

    of Baddeck, Nova Scotia, from practice on July 18, 2025, pursuant 
to Regulation 4.5.1 under the Legal Profession Act, it has 

resolved that it is in the public interest to appoint Kelly Mittelstadt 
as Receiver for the law practice of Theresa O’Leary, pursuant to 

Section 51(1) of the Legal Profession Act.   
 

  Any inquiries from clients of Theresa O’Leary or from members 
of the public concerning client files or other matters should be 

directed to the Receiver appointed by the Complaints 
Investigation Committee as follows: 

 
Kelly Mittelstadt  
Burchell MacDougall 

710 Prince Street, PO Box 1128 
Truro, NS B2N 5H1 

Telephone: 902-895-1561 
Email: kmittelstadt@burchellmacdougall.com 
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